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Ten Tips for PTA Conferences with Parents
· Here are some things to think about before your meetings with parents:
1. After parents introduce themselves, be sure you listen carefully to their names and the names of their children (Some names don’t match, and you don’t want to talk about the wrong student!).

2. It’s a good idea to keep a pad of paper beside you.  Write down the parents’ names and any key thoughts you need to remember throughout the conference, especially if the parent asks for follow-up on your part.

3. Ask parents if they have specific questions.
4. Start your part of the conference by saying something positive.

5. Show enthusiasm for your subject and the opportunities you have to work with students.  You may consider typing up a summary of work you’ve done with your classes and any project s or other important items that are coming up in the future.
6. Establish some common ground/goals with parents.  Even difficult parents or parents of difficult students probably want the same thing you do - success.

7. Don’t share or compare other students’ progress.  Measure each student’s progress by your standards for the class.
8. If parents’ concerns are out of your realm of expertise, ask them for permission to find help and promise follow-up.

9. However, don’t make promises you can’t keep.

10. Give a little to get a little.  Be flexible in your approach to problem solving.

( 
